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NEWSLETTER 
 

The New Jersey Site Remediation Professional Licensing Board Third Quarter 2025 Newsletter is now available. The 
attached newsletter highlights tips for LSRP retention and dismissal notifications, audit preparation, and compliance 
with timeframes, along with a profile of Board Member Steven Domber, the New Jersey State Geologist. We hope 
you enjoy this newsletter. If you have any comments, suggestions or ideas for future topics, please feel free to 
send them to the Board via the link below. 
 

Thank you for your valued support 
we look forward to keeping you informed. 

New Jersey Site Remediation Professional Licensing Board 
 

 
 

Questions? Contact Us 
Click here to download this newsletter and previous newsletters for your future reference. 

 

 

 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is dedicated to protecting New Jersey’s environment and 
public health. The agency prioritizes addressing climate change, protecting New Jersey’s water, revitalizing its 
communities and managing and promoting its natural and historic resources. 
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For the most recent information, follow the DEP on Twitter @NewJerseyDEP, Facebook @newjerseydep, Instagram 
@nj.dep, and LinkedIn @newjerseydep, or visit https://dep.nj.gov/. 
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